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Reference: F81-0462 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In the course of their processing your 21 May 1977 Freedom 
of Information Act (FOIA) request pertaining to the John F. 
Kennedy Assassination, the Department of Justice (DOJ) referred 
8 CIA documents and 1 Department of Justice (DOJ) document for 
our review and direct response to you. 

Two of the CIA documents and the DOJ document were treated 
previously pursuant to DOJ referrals on your behalf and, 
therefore, are not being addressed again. 

Based upon our review we have determined that 5 of the 
documents, memoranda dated 7 August, 7 September, 13 September, 
29 September and 20 October 1967, may be released to you in 
segregable form pursuant to FOIA exemptions (b)(1) and (b)(3). 
copies of thet,e documents are enclosed together with an 

of exemptions. 

We have further determined that one document, a memorandum 
dated 15 September 1967, must be withheld in its entirety 
pursuant to FOIA exemptions (b)(1) and (b)(3). 

The official responsible for these determinations is Lee E. 
Carle, Information Review Officer, Directorate of Operations. 
You have the right to appeal these decisions by addressing your 
appeal to the CIA Information Review Committee, in my care. 
Should you decide to do this, please explain the basis of your 
appeal. 

Enclosures 
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